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President

Mary Swirsky


463-4015

Secretary

Ann Rudolph


463-5803

Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

President-elect

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Board Members

Term thru 6/17

James Schreiber


463-3377

John Diekmann


463-7162

Carolyn Strelo-Smith


463-4696

John Murray


463-5550

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
Nov 1

Nov 8 – Skip: Meeting our TRF

 goal

Nov 15 – Student of the Month

Nov 22 – Lucy: Billy Florney


Thanksgiving Dinner

Nov 29 – REGL students on

how to use Facebook

As soon as you have a program set up, let Lucy know at: lrechel@slcnv.com
Greeter Schedule:
Nov 1 – Steve Rye

Nov 8 – Ted Rudolph

Nov 15 – Ann Rudolph

Nov 22 – Lucy Rechel

Nov 29 – Dennis Rechel

If you can’t be at the meeting, get another Rotarian to fill in

Upcoming Events:
11-5-16 S. V. Foundation 


Dinner
11-19-16 District 5190 Youth 

Services Workshop

Golf Tournament: The First Annual Joe Giomi Memorial Golf Tournament is now history.  Held on Sunday October 16, 2016 it was a rousing success.  See pictures on next page.  Cheryl Giomi deserves most of the credit.  She and her dad first conceived the idea as he was dying and, of course, she had to do most of the work carrying it out.  Several Rotarians, in particular John Murray, helped out with the planning and many Rotarians were at the Fernley Golf Course to help make it all work out smoothly, but again: Cheryl deserves a lot of thanks for the idea and the effort she put into it.  

We received a lot of community support for this event.  Support earned by the Giomi name and by Rotary’s record in this community.  Financially, we collected over $9,000 in donations from local businesses and individuals and another $4,000 in green fees, raffle tickets and mulligan fees.  Expenses only ran about $3,150 leaving us with a net of $10,284.92.  This event will help a great deal with covering our scholarship program and local donation expenses for the year.

Next year the Second Annual Joe Giomi Memorial Golf Tournament will be a lot easier to organize and plan.  Hopefully we will get some better weather for it.

Smith Valley Foundation Dinner: Saturday Nov. 5, 2016 is the date for the Rotary Area 10 Foundation Dinner being held at the Smith Valley Community Center.  Adding to the usual fun of these dinners is this years Roaring 20’s Speak Easy theme.  Dress and, within reason, act appropriately.

This dinner is a fund raiser for Rotary International’s foundation TRF.  All proceeds from the silent auction (and maybe live auction as well) go to TRF.  Fallon Rotary has hosted the last few Area 10 Foundation Dinners and it is nice to see some else do it for a change.  Rochelle Whelem, from the RYLA program for District 5190 and 5180 will be the keynote speaker.

Smith Valley is still looking for silent auction items if you happen to have something to donate.  We also have to donate a “Club Basket” to be “auctioned” off.  Drop off items for either at the Chevron Station or at Pure Platinum.  

Programs: Lucy has a great program lined up for our Thanksgiving meeting (Nov. 22).  She knows good poetry when she hears it and she says her speaker that night, Billy Florney, is very good and will present an entertaining program.  This meeting is a spouse night so bring your spouse (if you pay for meals by the quarter or year, your spouse is already paid for).

The next week (Nov. 29) Peggy has some Eighth Graders coming in to educate us about how to use Facebook.  These presenters, include the girls who told us about their experience in the Eighth Grade Leadership program (REGL)  at our Oct. 25 meeting.

The Nov. 8 program by Skip is about meeting our Club’s obligation to help fund the TRF Annual Programs Fund (APF).  This year our promise is to contribute $3,000 towards it.  Remember that in three years half of this money comes back to District 5190 to fund things like the District Service Grants we can apply for to help fund local projects.  So far we have collected about $1,300 so we have a ways to go.

Towards the future, it is time for the next group of members to get busy arranging programs for the Jan., Feb. and March quarter.  Members of this group are:  Tom & Judy Price, Jay Recanzone, Dennis & Lucy Rechel, Ann & Ted Rudolph, Steve Rye, Jim Schreiber, Steve Singer and Bunny Snyder.

Mary’s Problems: Being Club President leads to many ideas and requests from RI, District 5190, members and other sources.  Here are a few of the things Mary is thinking about.

We have a president-elect (Lynda Boody) so we can proceed smoothly into next year, but it is time to think about who will follow Lynda.  If you are interested, talk to Mary or Lynda.  Volunteering now gives you lots of time to think about what you want to accomplish and how to do it.

Our membership has dropped the last couple of years.  We should be thinking about how to attract new members.  Maybe a prospective member meeting where we invite community members that might be interested.  There are many variations on such a meeting.  Talk to Mary about what you think might work.

Valentines Day Dinner/Dance.  We dropped the Wine Tasting event for this year and some local residents are still longing for our Valentines Day event.  Maybe a wine and chocolate event.  Think about it.  It comes right after the Super Bowl party but Super Bowl is a pretty straight forward event to put on.  It mainly requires time on Super Bowl Day.  We just have to be organized and have different people in charge of the two events.
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